
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

March 2, 2019  Meeting Minutes:

President Max Kearns called the meeting to order. There were 9 members present. The Secretary read 
the minutes of the February 9, 2019  minutes. There were no corrections. 

Treasurer's Report: The current bank balance is $1,372.43

Old Business:  .
Mark Dawkins N4CMD is also going to contact Hamlet authorities about the possibility of 

renting/using the sheltered picnic area at the foot of main street and he reported there is no charge to use the 
sheltered area at the Railroad Station in downtown Hamlet. Just need to check on a date.

The Sec/Treasurer reported that the KE0OG $50.00 club contribution had been sent and a nice email 
had been received thanking the club for their contribution.

New Business: 
The Daily Journal has been in contact with the club Secretary and also with Rich Seccondro in 

gathering information on an article re: Amateur Radio. Has not been published as of yet.
Ben Setzer WA4BCS reported there had been a improvement in the Thursday night net on the repeater 

and hoped participation would continue to improve.
Field Day, the last weekend in June, was briefly discussed with no decision made. Also 7 members 

stated they would be going to Charlotte HamFest next weekend (the 9th -10th.)

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned as a W4VEC test session was scheduled 
next in the Conference Room.

Allan Brown / W4EAB
Secretary / Treasurer

After the meeting $87 in 2020 dues and testing fees were deposited in the BB&T account.

.


